
 
 

 

Aug 12th, 2011 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Standards Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

RE:   Application for Limited Modular Approval  
FCC ID:  N7NMC8355 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

Sierra Wireless is requesting a Limited Modular Approval for FCC ID: N7NMC8355, 

originally granted on August 24, 2010. 

 

The changes filed under this application are as follows: 

  

 Co-locate with the following simultaneous transmitting radios in Fujitsu tablet notebook 

computer Q550 with :   
   

   FCC ID: EJE-WL0025             

   Broadcom: FCC ID: QDS-BRCM1043    

    

    

 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions or need further information regarding this 

application. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Ying Wang 

Staff Regulatory Specialist 


